
  
  

  
  

 
 

From: Ingrid Marsh   
Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 3:32 PM 
To: Trustees <Trustees@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Fwd: Proposed Islands Trust bylaw policy 

 

 

 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: William Marsh  

Date: July 7, 2021 at 10:47:58 AM PDT 

To: trustees@islandstrust.bc.ca 

Subject: Proposed Islands Trust bylaw policy 

My wife and I are property owners and full time residents on Mayne. We were 

surprised and shocked by this proposal that brings major changes to island life 

and the lack of information about it. We were certainly not consulted or had any 

idea of the proposal. We believe that you should not rush this through but actually 

consult with all island residents who will be most affected by this. We disagree 

with most of the changes you are attempting to force upon us in a speedy and 

almost secretive manner and ask you to reconsider at this time. 

    Sincerely Ingrid and Jim Marsh 

 

Mayne Island 

 

Sent from my iPad 
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